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Subject Comment - Review of the
Operation of the GIPA Act

| am writing to request that the requirement of Schedule 1 of the Regulation Part 3, 2a in relation to
internal configurations on plans and the {i.e. that we not to provide “the plans and specifications for
any residential parts of a proposed building, other than plans that merely show its height and its
external configuration in relation to the site on which it is proposed to be erected”} be reviewed as
part of you current review of the operation of the GIPA Act. We support the view of many councils
that it is often very difficult to redact this information from plans received and often this
information is available in the public domain regardless. For instance, real estate agents always
show the fnternal configuration of residential houses for sale.

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards, Kirsty

Kirsty Fleming | Manager - Governance | Lane Cove Council
48 Longueville Road Lane Cove NSW 2066
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